
Do you wish to speak in support 

of your submission?:  
No 

Do you support the disposal of 
Grove Street Park? :  

No, I oppose the disposal of Grove Street Park 

Let us know why:  

I am opposed to the sale of Grove Street Park for access to the 
new subdivision as it will create a dangerous cross-intersection 
at Grove Street and Catherine Street, and put a large volume of 

traffic up Catherine Street, a quiet residential street. If they 

require access at the Grove Street end, section 87 on their site 
plan would give them access to the development between 177-
179 Grove Street and 181-183 Grove Street on the other side. I 
would hope that if Council does give permission for this access 

it does so with the condition that the main access off Grahams 

Road be completed first. With the proposed new bridge and 

new traffic lights in Tinwald, it would seem logical to do that 
road first.  

Do you have any further 
comments?:  

Playground On their plan, only one playground is shown which 

is at the end of Stage 1, which means that some children living 

in the subdivision will have to travel the length of the 

subdivision to get to the playground. It would be more 
practicable to have the playground in the middle.  

I understand that all 

submissions are public 
documents and will be made 

available on Council’s website 
with the names of submitters 

included:  

Yes 
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